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Volunteer Application 

Personal Information Please Print        Date___/___/____ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

     First Name    Middle Initial    Last Name 

 

Name preferred on Badge: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Address ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Neighborhood____________________________   Month of Birth _______________________ 

 

If in Sun City less than 6 months or part timer, provide previous/alternate address: 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Home Phone _____________________________ Cell Phone _________________________ 

 

You will be invited to attend an orientation. At that meeting the various volunteer opportunities of Staying 

Connected will be explained to you. This will help you decide which of those opportunities are of interest to 

you. If you decide to join us, more specific training would follow.  

Please read the Volunteer Handbook on our website at StayingConnectedSCHH.org to learn more about 

the steps in becoming a volunteer.  

 

Comments __________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please complete and return to Staying Connected Resource Hub (M-F 9:00-3:00, 843-705-2259), mail to Staying 

Connected, PO Box 1281, Bluffton, SC 29910 or contact ResourceHub@StayingConectedSCHH.org 

 


